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Your Comment 
As a concerned citizen, I believe that we need a public power utility system. The 
mismanagement that occurred during Isaias reaffirms that something must change to 
better serve Long Island. A public system would keep LIPA accountable to the people it 
serves. Public accountability is a crucial part of addressing the issues we've seen in 
mismanagement. A public utility system should be affordable, accountable to the 
taxpayers, and address equity and environmental justice on Long Island. 


